
Summer 2021 Class Lynher 



We thought about the different 
family words we already knew and 

learnt some new ones. 



It was interesting finding out 
that different languages have 

different sounds for the 
animals. 

We all joined in with a song 
in French. 



We learnt where adjectives go 
in a sentence. 

We played a team game 
around the hall. 



We learnt the names of rooms and objects. 
We then played a game placing them in. Mrs 

Ferguson put some objects in very strange 
places. 



We used what we had learnt 
about adjectives to give our 
opinion. We had fun making 
faces to match our different 

feelings. 



We learnt some 
different 

conjunctions. 

We had to use all of our 
learning this term to build 

sentences both saying them 
to a partner and then putting 

jumbled up words in order. 




